
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                      
January 6, 2022 
 

Refuse Collection Update 
  
The Town’s refuse collection contractor Bates, reported a number of homes that were not serviced on 
Wednesday, due to impacts from severe weather. Collection will resume on Friday, January 7, 2022. 
 
For more information regarding our resident collection program please visit: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/trash_removal.php  
 
To receive emergency alerts impacting our area please sign up for CodeRed: 
https://www.dumfriesva.gov/government/departments/public_works/code_red_information.php 
 
 
Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php  
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